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    Work is progressing very rapidly on the improvement of the new road 

to Mt. Olivet cemetery. A crew of WPA workers are working on the dump and 
gutter and with the continued fair weather the work will be completed at an 

early date. 
    The new route follows Third street from the pavement at Lowery to east 

Trice street, which is just south of the third ward school building. From there 
it run east to the cemetery. 

    The right of way across the Burgoyne track has been cleared and will be 
graded next week, according to a statement by E.M. Durland, county 

commissioner. 
    With the new alignment there will be only one corner in the road after it 

leaves Jackson street. That will be at the corner of south Third and east 
Trice. 

    Gravel will be placed on the road as soon as the new dump has 

sufficiently settled. 
 


